
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Paint Creek Independent School District 
 

Notice: Referrals for Gifted and Talented  
 

Paint Creek ISD is beginning the referral process for Gifted/Talented services for the 2023-2024 
school year. We are committed to providing challenging learning experiences for students with 
exceptional intellectual and creative thinking abilities.  
 
The referral window officially opens November 3, 2023 and runs through November 17, 2023.  
 
Parents, teachers, administrators, counselors, or other interested persons may complete a 
referral for G/T testing. Referral forms are available in the front office at Paint Creek ISD and 
should also be returned to the front office upon completion no later than November 17, 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 


